@ The Planning Inspectorate
== Yr Arolygiaeth Gynllunio

Adeilad y Goron Crown Buildings
Parc Cathays Cathays Park
Caerdydd Cardiff

CF10 3NQ CF10 3NQ

William Powell AM

National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay

Cardiff

CF99 1NA

Ffon/tel: 029 2082 3866
Ffacs/fax: 029 2082 5150
e-bost/e-mail: wales@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Eich Cyf / Your Ref: P-04-417

Ein Cyf/ Our Ref:  CPI/13/21
515571-73
Dyddiad / Date: 4 June 2013

Dear Mr Powell,

Thank you for your letter of 22 May 2013 about the petition received in respect of the
public footpath orders for footpaths 92 and 93 in the community of Margam.

Following receipt of obje'ctions to the orders, an Inspector has been appointed on behalf of
the Welsh Ministers to hold an inquiry on 5 November 2013. The inquiry is estimated to

last for four days.

Due to the large number of parties involved, a pre-inquiry meeting has also been arranged

and will take place on 20 August 2013.

The overall target by which the Planning Inspectorate will aim to determine this appeal is
May 2014; I will ensure that a copy of the Inspector’s decision is sent to you when it is

issued.

Yours sincerely
Isabel Nethell

Isabel Nethell

Head of Service — Operations & Policy (Wales) / Bennaeth Gwasanaeth - Gweithrediadau

a Pholisi (Cymru)

Rydym yn Croesawu Gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg

http://www.planning-inspectorate.gov.uk

We Welcome Communications in Welsh and English
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